YBarkaemu rocnoga,

BbB Bpb3Ka ¢ Hawe cbobuieHune ot 22.01.2015 T.
yeegomasame, 4Ye OCA naaHmpaHo  3a
23.01.2015 r. He e npoBegeHo nopaau
obageHaTa aBapua B TexHuyecko obopypBaHe
HaxogAwo ce B oduc-naowWmTe, NON3BAHM OT
OPYKECTBOTO M CbOTBETHO HEAOCTbMHOCTTA Ha
NOCOYEHMA B MOKAHaTa agpec 3a CBMKBAHE Ha
obuwo cbbpaHue Ha aKunoHepuTe.
NHbopmmMpaHM cme OT oxpaHaTa Ha Crpagata, ye
Ha 23.01.2015 r. BbB $oaleTo HaxoaAWwo ce Ha
NMbpPBU €TaXK € MMaNo MasbK Bpoli noceTutenm,
KOUTO Ca Ce ONpeaenanu, Kato akuMOHepu B
,EHepronn“ Al u“ HOTapuyc, KoWTO [Aa
KOHCTaTMpPa HEBB3MOXHOCTTA 3a AOCTbM A0
NoCoOYeHUA B MOKAHATa agpec 3a CBMKBaAHE Ha
06w cbbpaHMe Ha akUMoHepUTe.

Dear Sirs,

In relation to our notification from 22.01.2015,
we inform you that the GMS, scheduled for
23.01.2015, hasn’t been held due to the
declared breakdown in the technical equipment,
located in the office area, used by the company
and respectively the inaccessibility of the
address, stated in the invitation for calling
general meeting of shareholders. We have been
informed by the building’s security that on
23.01.2015 in the lobby located on the first floor
there was a small number of visitors who were
set as shareholders of “Energoni" AD and a
notary, who has found the inability to access the
specified in the invitation address for calling a
general meeting of shareholders.
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